
MEMORANDUM

DATE: 12/15/22
FROM: Parks and Recreation
TO: Salida City Council
SUBJECT: 2022 Annual tree board report

Background Information:

Each year the Salida tree board presents a report to the City Council that summarizes the work
that the board has done and outlines the expected work for the coming year.  Marilyn Moore will
present this report and may reference the 2021-2022 Colorado State Forest Service report that
was presented to Council on 9/19/22.


